
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

BeatFeet Drumming Workshop 
 
 

On Tuesday 30th January, BeatFeet are coming into school to provide a Jumping Djembes 
Workshop, linked to the half-term’s Topic and Phonics work. The workshop will take place in 
the morning. 
 
To cover some of the cost of the Workshop, we are asking for a contribution of £2.50. This 
needs to be paid via Squid before Monday 29th January. This event will appear on Squid 
during the first week back after the Christmas Break.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
The Nursery Team  
 


